
NOTICE OF COMPLETION 
September 12, 2024 

 
 

K W Raines Associates, Inc. has completed its contract on the Bridge 
Replacement on County Rd 825 for the Town of  Crossville.    Any person 
having a claim against the project should notify Ladd Environmental Consultants, 
Inc. at P. O. Box 680869, Fort Payne, Alabama 35968-1609, Phone Number 
(256) 845-5315 no later than October 12, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       


